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Sorry Tyler, I will send that to Dennis Bowman and request his approval.

Logan McInnis, PE
Utilities Engineer
City of Missoula
lmcinnis@ci.missoula.mt.us
406-552-6766

From: Tyler Etzel <tetzel@wgmgroup.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 11:40 AM
To: Logan McInnis <LMcInnis@ci.missoula.mt.us>
Subject: RE: 200406 / Zip Beverage Water Line Connection Project / PSA 10.31.19 - WGM Group

Hi Logan,
I’m just following up on this email to make sure you reviewed it. Please let me know if you have any
questions or concerns. Thanks.

—
Tyler Etzel

From: Tyler Etzel 
Sent: Thursday, June 4, 2020 3:44 PM
To: Logan MInnis (lmcinnis@ci.missoula.mt.us) <lmcinnis@ci.missoula.mt.us>
Subject: 200406 / Zip Beverage Water Line Connection Project / PSA 10.31.19 - WGM Group

Hi Logan,

Unfortunately, when I estimated the budget for this work I assumed two days of oversight for the
water line installations, but the fieldwork extended for about two weeks, which (correspondingly)
accounted for more oversight/fieldwork time of the contractor (Knife River) during the line
installations. In addition, my original estimate did not include; 1) time to sample and, 2) cost to
analyze leftover fill material, which I had hoped wouldn’t occur.

Together, these two out of scope items will cause us to exceed our original budget for this work. As
of right now, we have an additional $2,333.00 in labor and will have (approximately) $1,480.00 in
laboratory fees. This totals $3,813.00 out of scope costs. Since I underestimated my costs by such a
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large degree, I will not charge any time for completing the letter report deliverable to DEQ. So I am
requesting a change order to PSA 10.31.19 for $3,813.00. My apologies for this.
 
Regards,
 
 

—
Tyler Etzel
Senior Geologist
 
OFFICE: 406-728-4611
CELL: 406-240-7795
EMAIL: tetzel@wgmgroup.com
ADDRESS: 1111 E Broadway, Missoula MT 59802
 
 
 

Messages and attachments sent to or from this e-mail account pertaining to City business may
be considered public or private records depending on the message content. The City is often
required by law to provide public records to individuals requesting them. The City is also
required by law to protect private, confidential information. This message is intended for the
use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient of this
transmission, please notify the sender immediately, do not forward the message to anyone, and
delete all copies. Thank you   ­­  
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